
There is an expectation that there will be significant disruption with the rail strikes next week.  
 
Exams have to continue as normal. For all students taking GCSEs and A levels please make sure you 
leave plenty of time for your journeys or plan an alternative route. The exam boards have strict rules about 
lateness which do not allow flexibility for start times. 
 
If you think you may be adversely affected, please let the Exam Office know before Monday by ringing on 
020 8254 3329 or send us a message on the Rutlish App. 
 
If you are late on the day of your exam please ring the Exam Office on 020 8254 3329. 
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